
Our Ref: 378   
May 2024 

  

Re: Your request made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 

 

 

  

I am writing to make an open government request for all the 

information to which I am entitled under the Freedom of Information 

Act 2000. 

 

Could you please answer the following questions: 

 

1. Does the trust currently use Body Worn Video in any setting? 

Body worn videos are used for security incidents related to violence and aggression. 

 

2. If so, is it limited to security or do clinical staff also use body worn video? 

Limited to security. 

 

3. Which wards are using body worn video? 

All areas when managing violence and aggression. 

 

4. Who supplies your body worn video cameras? 

Current security contractor. 

 

5. How long is the contract in place for the current body worn video provider? 

Until term of security contract 2029 

 

6. How much has been spent to date on the current body worn video contract? 

Unknown as included within contractual security costs. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


